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Bridge Village Hall Management Committee

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting - 2013
held on 23rd May 2013 at 7.30pm in the Village Hall, Bridge.

1. Present:
Mark Esdale (Secretary, Parish Council nominee), Robert Moon (Parish Council nominee), Ann Medhurst (Fish Scheme),  Kathy Walder (Horticultural & WI),  Mary Daw & Lisa Plumb (Bridge Village Playgroup), John Round, Barbara Beinder (Co-opted members)
2. Apologies for Absence:
Janet Horsley (Chairman & Bookings Secretary, Elected Member), Mervyn Gulvin (Treasurer, Elected Member), Jenny Vye (History)
3. Minutes of the Annual General Meeting of 24th May 2012: These were approved and were signed as a true record by the Chairman.

4. Matters Arising:
None
5. Treasurer’s Report (in absentia): The audited accounts were presented, which showed an increase in funds of £1090. Acceptance of the accounts was proposed by Mary Day, seconded by Kathy Walder and agreed by those present. A vote of thanks was given to Whitten Spencer for preparing the accounts.
6. Chairman’s Report (in absentia): The Chairman reported the Entertainment Licence was still in order; electrical safety inspection, fire safety and health & safety inspections had been completed satisfactorily. The Chairman gave a brief overview of the year:
· The windows had been replaced.

· The regular bookings continue to be good. 
The Chairman and committee also expressed their gratitude to Caroline and Ray, our cleaners, for the effort they put in to keeping the hall and for regularly putting out the recycling and the rubbish. Thanks too to Ranjit for keeping the keys at Bridgeway Stores.
The Chairman thanked the Committee for all their work during the year.
7. Membership of the Management Committee: The Chairman explained that the Trust Deed required that the Committee should consist of 2 representatives of the Parish Council, one representative from each of the organisations using the Hall and 2 elected members.  The Chairman reported that the Parish Council nominees were Robert Moon and Mark Esdale.  It was agreed that the representatives of organisations would be as recorded on the attendance sheet. The Chairman reported that the elected members Janet Horsley and Mervyn Gulvin had to retire. Janet Horsley was proposed by Barbara Beinder and seconded by John Round and Mervyn Gulvin was proposed by Mary Daw and seconded by Ann Medhurst. There being no other nominations they were accepted by those present.

8. Any Other Business: 
None
9. Date of next AGM: It was agreed to hold this on Thursday 22nd May 2014
There being no other business the Chairman thanked everyone for attending and closed the meeting at 7.41pm
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